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Three-Star General Hits Target Here
Lt General Robert McMurry visited the Aerospace Center in early
June to get to know the mission and value of
the Air Force workload performed here.
McMurry visited with community leaders and
elected officials at The Works, previewing the
new SciDome STEM tool.  He also helped kick
off a Air Force Primary Standards Laboratory
modernization project by slinging a
sledgehammer at the future site for a new Force Lab.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Buying Local Matters
Capital projects from the $6.8 million new Force Lab to the
renovations to accept the new 911 Center are underway.  A wide
range of projects are visible on the Aerospace Center campus.
What’s most noteworthy?  Local contractors are winning the bids.
The projects page is a who’s who of Licking County contractors.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

Meet Us in the Meadow
Port Authority CEO Rick Platt invites his July
and August meetings to meet in the meadow.
The Port Authority’s Ohio-native meadow is
now in full bloom. The eco-friendly project is a
Dawes Arboretum-inspired setting on the
campus that is a model for a suburban
industrial park.

GO TO: Twitter.com/RickPlatt


